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CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
9/5/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 09155-2025] 

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Friday, September 5, 2025 11:07 AM 
To: Shelby Eichler 
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing (E-filing ID = 42519) 

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been 
accepted as an e-filing. As indicated earlier, if there are edits made to any document, the document 
needs to specifically indicate that this document corrects/amends/revises/updates or in any way 
changes a previously filed document. As indicated on the e-filing website: 

(Note: Description entered here is not a part of the filing, therefore, may not be included 
in CMS.) 

So, anything entered on that form when e-filing does not come through when the document shows up 
in CMS to be entered. If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at 
clerk@psc.state.fl.us 
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